The Southern Uplands Partnership

Draft Minute of the  Fourth Annual General Meeting

Held at Moffat Town Hall June 11th  2003
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Cream o’Galloway
Barbara Kelly, SUP Convenor opened the meeting and welcomed the members and other representatives.

1.   Apologies were received from the following: 

Group members:-


Alastair Hutton
 Convenor SBC

Alex Morris 
 Forestry Commission

Andrew Campbell Convenor D&GC

Andrew Faulk
 WoSEP

Andy Tharme
 SBC Heritage Officer

Anne Livesay
 Campaign for Future Border  Hills

A Hutchison
 SED&G

Cllr G Prentice
 Dumfries & Galloway Council

Colin Bell
 SED&G

Dave Donaldson
 East Ayrshire Council

David Campbell
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Derek Robeson
 Borders FWAG

Fiona Chalmers
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Graeme Moore
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Ian Jarvie
 SBRP

James Pringle
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John  Shaw
North Tweeddale Paths Group

John Thompson
SNH

John Thorburn
South Ayrshire Council

Julian Pace
SEB
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Marian Sylvester
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Mrs B Scott
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Roger Hemming
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Sam Smith
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2.  Minutes of Second AGM held on June 12th 2002 and matters arising 

The minutes were approved as an accurate record of the third AGM (proposed by Mary Ann Smyth and seconded by Andrew Bielinski).

There were no matters arising.

3.  Directors report. 

On behalf of the Directors, the Project Manager gave a report of the activities of the Partnership over the last year during which an increasing number of projects had been developed and taken forward. The Partnership was continuing to play a major role in the raising of the profile of S Scotland. The drafting of the Shared Agenda following on from the publication of the Manifesto was another significant step towards a Land-Use Vision for the Southern Uplands. This would go someway towards addressing the outstanding problems faced by rural communities in the Southern Uplands. 

BK thanked the Project Manager for the work he had done over the year. She then asked that the report be formally accepted and this was proposed by Michael Strang Steel and seconded by Michael Williams.

4. Statement of accounts. 

There were no questions concerning the accounts and these were formally approved (proposed by Andrew Bielinski and seconded by John Davidson).

5. Election of Directors

a) One of the three Individual Members – James Pringle was required to step down and was re-elected unopposed.

b) Two previously co-opted Members (Eileen Logan and Michael Williams) were also elected as Group Members unopposed.

6. Fixing of subscription rates

After some discussion it was agreed that subscription rates should remain as they were. The rates would be reviewed again in a year’s time. 

7. Appointment of auditors

The formal reappointment of Deans Auditors C.A.  Hawick was proposed by Quentin McLaren and seconded by Michael Williams.

8. Announcement of election of Directors

No election was required

9. AOB. 

The Convenor then thanked Cllr George Prentice and Cllr Alastair Hewat for their excellent work since the start of the Partnership and she also expressed thanks to Richard Williamson who had resigned during the year for his valuable input.

Thanks were also expressed to Andrew Bielinski who had played the vital role of  SNH “link officer” during the year and to the members and the Board for their support.

Finally she wished everyone a safe journey home.


